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Greetings from Chor Farmer….All of the members pass 
on their best wishes to everyone with the comment, “We 
are with you always” . Kiyoshi, Noriko, and Satoko Taji-
ma. They have continued with practices, but have not 
given any concerts as yet. They are planning to hold con-
certs in 2024, and then go on a Good Will tour. They 
have been practicing under the supervision of Masumoto 
ssnsei, and Yuyama snsei. Several members were effect-
ed by the earthquake, but not to have suffered  physical-
ly.  
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Coffee & Soup Roster….  A folder with the dates for the 
Soup & Coffee for 2024 will be handed out next week, 
please add your name to the list, so that we can hold 
the Soup or Coffee time after practice. Thank You. 

Report about Alex… John M 
received a message from Alex  
He has some difficulty with his 
transplant where he needed to 
go back to the Royal Adelaide 
Hospital for several days to 
check his system. He has had 
some adjustment to his tablets 
and he is improving. Alex will 

be with us on the 20th February to help us  work 
through the itinerary he has prepared for us. 

Music for 2024…. Alex has prepared for us a list of 
pieces we can have in our folders . Several new 
pieces have been copied as well. Please ensure 
that you have a copy of the LHC Active Repertoire 
List for 2024, Spanseniye, sodelal, Duh Tvoy blagiy, 
Song for Athene, and Ave Maria. A Sheet of LHC 
2024 Concert repertoire first four pieces support 
tracks has been prepared for us to help learn our 
parts. Plastic sheets are available. 

Fund Raising …...We need to meet as a 
Fund Raising committee next week Feb 
13th at 6:15pm to work through sever-
al matters for planning for this year. A 
copy of the Agenda for this meeting is 
on the table for you. We would appreci-
ate if any other members wish to join 
the committee. We usually only have 2 
or 3 meetings a year depending on the 
planning for an event. Please help if 
you can.  

Movie Night…..From the discussion last 
year it was suggested to hold a Movie 
Night earlier in the year  Friday May 
31st has been selected, but still needs 
to be confirmed with the Centennial 
Hall committee.  Ideas for films would 
be welcomed. It appears that we could 
obtain the suggested film for last year
(“The Fall of Figaro” ) if it is available. 
Please give your suggestions for a film 
to any member of the Fund Raising 
committee, being Graham Simmons, 
Peter Dickason, Stephen Wilson, Freddy 
Maiolo, or John Wittwer. Further infor-
mation will be prepared for you after 
the Fund Raising committee meeting. 

MEETINGS 
EXEC  

20th Feb 
6pm start. 

FUND 
RAISING 
13th Feb 

6:15pm start 
Last to leave...Please lock the door. 


